Kings' Forest Primary School



Brick Club News!

Dear Parents

We are pleased to announce Brick Club is back for Term 1! The Brick Club will run for 6 weeks beginning on Friday 15th September. Your child will get to play with thousands of pieces of Lego as well as completing various build challenges and tasks. This club has been agreed to run as a response to the amazing PTA Lego show earlier in the year.

Kings' Forest Brick Club Details

Day: Friday

Dates: 15/09, 22/09, 29/09, 06/10, 13/10, 20/10

Time: 3.15-4.30pm

Open to: Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6!

Cost: £25 per pupil (payable directly to the host see below)

Limited Places

There are only 25 places available for the Brick Club trial in total. Please read all the info and details contained and if you wish your child to be involved please do not delay and secure a place by making payment using the details below.

About the host

Mr Thorne will be running Kings' Forest Brick Club on behalf of the school. Mr Thorne is a very experienced Primary School teacher who now works as a SEND teacher, tutor and ASC specialist. Mr Thorne provided and supervised the play and build Lego part of the PTA Brick Show so you may have met him! He is also a Lego play therapist and runs a small business doing children's birthday parties with Lego! He will bring all the necessary equipment for the club including thousands of bricks, plates, bases, wheels and other specialist parts for build challenges. The Brick Club will be supported by the school PTA who will be providing funding to purchase various Lego things for club use.

Payment

The cost of Brick Club for the Term 1 will be £25. This is paid directly to the host via a payment/ ticketing site called Fienta. Paying for a ticket is parental permission to attend the club. If you have bought a 'ticket' then your child has a space! Please do

not contact the school about a place and DO NOT send the fee into school! To purchase a ticket please go to Fienta.com and input Kings' Forest Brick Club into the search function. Please then complete all the details it asks for and make a card payment! All parents who purchase a 'ticket' will automatically have their contact number added to a new Kings' Forest WhatsApp group so you will be able to contact Mr Thorne, the host direct if needed. This will help to reduce the admin burden on the school office.



